GLADWIN COUNTY BOARD OF ROAD COMMISSIONERS

MEETING MINUTES OF
September 28, 2022

The regular meeting of the Gladwin County Board of Road Commissioners was held on Wednesday,
September 28, 2022 at 9:30 a.m.

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

Meeting was called to order by the Commissioner Greaves. Present were Commissioners Cameron,
Greaves, Hinman, Manager, Dave Pettersch and Secretary, Heather Cameron. A list of the others
attending the meeting is attached to these minutes at the road commission office.

The minutes from the September 13, 2022 regular meeting were presented for approval. Motion was made
by Commissioner Hinman and seconded by Commissioner Cameron to approve the minutes as presented.
Motion Carried.

Payment voucher 22-20 was presented for approval for payroll in the amount of $75,498.95 & bills payable
in the amount of $481,719.94 and $207,230.29. Motion was made by Commissioner Cameron and
seconded by Commissioner Hinman. Motion Carried.

Larry Grell, Billings Township Road Committee member said all is well in Billings Township.

Craig Mills, Sage Township Road Committee member reported activity in the township.

Karon Hoffman, Clement Township Supervisor asked for an update on Bensch Road and reported
township activity.

John Cimbalik from Grout Township inquired about the gravel project on Shearer Road.

Cash balances were provided and reviewed.

Dave suggested having an open house in the spring with the townships instead of a fall ride around.
Jeff Courneya gave the foreman’s report.

Jim Wyniemko gave the engineer’s report.

Dave Pettersch gave the manager’s report.

A motion was made by Commissioner Cameron and seconded by Commissioner Hinman to adjourn at
10:16 a.m. Motion Carried.
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